
A Call for Transparency in the Trans-Pacific Trade Negotiations 
 
Dear U.S. Trade Representative Ron Kirk:   
Americans deserve the right to know what U.S. trade negotiators are proposing in our name.   
The Trans-Pacific Free Trade Agreement is likely to impact jobs, wages, agriculture, migration, the environment, access to medicine, 
consumer safety, banking regulations, indigenous rights, Internet freedom, government procurement and more.  A pact this far-reaching 
should be negotiated in the most transparent and participatory manner possible. 
Please publicly release all Trans-Pacific Free Trade Agreement proposals now.                                  Sincerely, 
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Please mail completed sheets to: Citizens Trade Campaign  •  310 SW 4th Ave #436  •  Portland, OR  97204 


